
 

MEMORANDUM 
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
August 21, 2023, at 7:00 PM 

TO:  City Council 

FROM:  Rich LaBombard, City Manager 

SUBJECT:  AED Discussion  

At the request of Councilperson Walker, there will be a discussion about Automated External 
Defibrillator (AED).   

The City budgeted $23,800 for the purchase of AEDs and cabinets for FY 23-24.   

 City Hall – Replace AED - $1,700 

 Public Works – Replace AED - $1,700 

 Police – Replace 4 AED - $6,800 

 Beery Field – AED and cabinet - $3,400 

 Douglas Beach – AED and cabinet - $3,400 

 Schultz Park – AED and cabinet - $3,400 

 Douglas Marina – AED and cabinet – $3,400 

Discussion item 

 

 

 


